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Year 6 Leavers’ Picnic lunch    3rd July 2020 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers,                                 
    
               
The end of term is fast approaching and sadly our Year 6 children now only have just over two weeks left at Chantry. 
Unfortunately, the end of the year for this class will be different as the usual traditional activities will not be able to take place. 
It is important to us that the children have something to mark the end of their time at Chantry. Our main priority has to be 
following the government guidance on social distancing and the use of ‘bubbles’ within the school setting to ensure the safety 
of the children and staff.  
 
Our cooks, Mrs Brockhurst and Miss Perry, have kindly agreed to provide a special ‘picnic lunch’, instead of a usual school 
dinner, for the children across two afternoons on the last week of term as a special treat. The children have been told about this 
and are excited. However, we need to confirm numbers to help with the catering.  Please sign the form below indicating your 
child’s food choices and return it to school by Friday 10th July. The cost will be the usual £2.05 please make sure it has been 
booked and paid for via ParentPay. If your child would not like the picnic lunch provided, they may bring a packed lunch to eat. 
The children may also bring a picnic blanket to sit on. Although it is not what we originally had planned for the children, we are 
hoping it will be a lovely way to end their time at Chantry and the kitchen staff are putting a lot of effort into making it special. 
 
The children will be given an opportunity to share their memories of their time at Chantry as well as take part in various games 
and activities across the afternoon. At 3:30pm we will welcome parents onto the playground (socially distanced) to collect their 
child and say goodbye to the staff. Due to government advice and restrictions on mass gatherings, we will have to do these 
picnics across two afternoons: one for each ‘bubble’.  
 
Kahlo ‘bubble’ – Monday 20th July  
Warhol ‘bubble’ – Tuesday 21st July 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Becky Reed    Sophie Francis 
Headteacher    Year 6 Class Teacher 
�………………………………...……………….……………………………………………..�……………………………………………………………...……………….�………………………………………… 
         

Year 6 Leavers’ picnic lunch  
Child’s name_____________________________ 
 
Choose one baguette               Choose one pudding                   Choose one drink 
 
 
Ham baguette                                              Chocolate brownie & ice cream                  Chocolate milkshake 
 
       
Cheese baguette                                               Oat biscuit and fruit slices                   Strawberry milkshake 
 
        
Tuna baguette                  Fruit                                               Apple juice 
 
 
                                                                                                                                             Orange juice   
                                                                                                                  
 I will book and pay £2.05 for my child via ParentPay                              My child will bring in a packed lunch 
 
  
              
Signed ___________________________________   date______________ 


